
 
February 28, 2024 
 
Maria Miriti, PhD  
Associate Dean of Academic Affairs 
Graduate School - The Ohio State University 
miriti.1@osu.edu  
 
 
Dear Dean Miriti,  
 
The College of Public Health supports the Biostatistics PhD program revision submitted to the Graduate 
School for review for their meeting today, February 28th, 2024. The Academic Studies Governance Committee, 
which serves as the Graduate Studies Committee, reviewed and approved the proposal in November 2023.  
  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Aram Dobalian, JD, PhD, MPH 
Associate Dean of Graduate Studies 
Professor and Chair, Health Services Management and Policy 
College of Public Health  
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